Snippets about Lake Tahoe

* Heavenly’s Tamarack Lodge is opening six
weeks early — Dec. 18.

e Matt Green is the indefinite interim superintendent of the
Sierra District for California State Parks, which includes
Lake Tahoe. Pam Armas is now with the parks’ OHV division.

e TAMBA meeting Dec. 15 from 6-8pm in the Aspen Room (L103) at
Lake Tahoe Community College, One College Drive, South Lake
Tahoe. The purpose of the mountain bike meeting is to begin
forming the leadership and organizational structure of TAMBA.

* North Lake Tahoe Resort Association has members taking seats
on Jan. 5 — Barb Cohen representing the Small Lodging Seat,
Tom Murphy re-elected in the Recreation Seat, and Wally
Auerbach who will fill the General Seat.

e Hot August Nights has signed a three-year contract with Lake
Tahoe Visitors Authority to have events on the South Shore in
August.

e South Tahoe High grad Toni Sandoval is Santa Cruz’'s newest
non-sworn community services officer.
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